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£40,000 for a new minibus

Our new fundraising
campaign is to provide the
school with a new

Sat 12th October 7.30pm Minibus

One of the current minibuses is 17
years old. It's used regularly to

Only 4 tables left I transport children on trips, 6th Form
consortium lessons and both

£15pp (incl. fish & chips) and Licensed Bar academic and sporting activities.

See attached details and booking form. Please support us in providing a

minibus that is more up-to-date,
safer and better reflects our school.

)
S AL Our next Second Hand
Uniform sale will be on.. JOIN THE PTA
second hand
uniform Sat 25th January 2020 Many secondary schools no longer

have a PTA. Let’s keep ours going.

Please donate any good quality laundered To find out more, please come
uniform to Reception y

along to our AGM meeting on;

Keep up to date with the PTA on Wed 13th Nov at 7.30pm
Twitter @RPS_PTA

in the School Staff Room

WE HOPE YOU CAN MAKE IT

The PTA is a registered charity.
We can be emailed on;

pta@roundwoodpark.co.uk
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